
 

  

 

December 4, 2020 

Dear International Students,  

We hope you are all healthy and doing well. As we near the end of the year we wanted to reach out 

and provide a very important update for Spring 2021.  

SEVP has not issued updated guidance for the Spring 2021 term; therefore, the current guidance 

provided in August continues to be the current policy for international students and universities.  

Our top priority continues to be the safety and well-being of our students, faculty, and staff. 

President Andrews sent a letter today to inform students, faculty, and staff that National 

University will continue remote operations and the suspension of on-site instruction for most 

courses until July 2021, and until further notice. I am writing to let you know that we will continue 

to work with our international students to explore additional solutions as needed.  

Eric Abutin and I will be at the next Zoom International Student Coffee Hour to answer any 

questions. Thursday, December 10th at 11:00am | Zoom Meeting ID: 595 921 574 

We continue to monitor and follow guidance from all government entities to ensure compliance 

with all federal regulations, as well as health and safety guidelines provided. We will also continue 

to share any additional updates and guidance with you.  

Please contact International Affairs (iss@nu.edu) if you have any questions or are considering 

traveling in the near future for further guidance. Also, please visit NU’s COVID website for more 

information and FAQs at nu.edu/coronavirus.   

We are grateful and value each of you and your contributions to the National University 

community. 

Best regards,  

Melissa Diaz 
Director, International Affairs  
National University 
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